Veritas in Academia
Acknowledged Policies

@ Parents of children ages 9 and under MUST stay on campus while their children are at
VIA. This is necessary because VIA is neither a registered school nor daycare.

@ Children ages 9 and under MUST be with their parents when not in a class. This means
parents must be WITH their children when they are in the gym, dining hall, nursery, or on
the playground.

@ Children in 6-9 year-old classes and younger must be picked up from class by a parent at
the end of the class period. The tutor will dismiss the children into their parents care and
supervision.

® Upon leaving class, children in 4th-6th grade classes should go directly to the dining hall,
returning to their parent’s supervision.

@ Students in 7th-12th classes should be either in class, study hall, or family study time in
the dining hall.

® ONLY students, tutors, and parents picking up children from class should be

beyond the gate at the top of the ramp. No parents or children should be loitering in the
upper hallway. This is out of respect for both classes in session, and the Ss. Peter and Paul
Parish Staff.

@ Parents MUST monitor their children in the gym during open gym periods.
Families MUST pick up and put away the equipment used. Children MAY NOT be
in the gym with the lights turned off.

@ Per Ss. Peter and Paul Parish Policy, no children under the age of 18 are
allowed in the kitchen.

@ Any children younger than 7th grade may only be at lunch if accompanied by a parent.
@ Ss. Peter and Paul kitchen supplies are NOT for VIA use. This includes: utensils, plates,
napkins, paper cups, and the water cooler located in the kitchen.

@ Families and students MUST clean up their table and the floor around their table after

lunch.

@ There is to be no use of electronics by students while in the building, including at lunch.
Exceptions may be granted by the onsite monitor.



@ All tutors, families, students, and children attending VIA must respect the Ss. Peter and
Paul facility. All play a part in maintaining an excellent relationship between VIA and the Ss.
Peter and Paul Parish. This means adhering to Parish policies, cleaning up after ourselves,
and monitoring children closely.l understand that my child(ren) may not attend classes
until this page has been



